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Re:- Planning Application 3/2023/0165
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I strongly object to the above application,because it might result in
sccidents on the A59 due to fast through traffic inadvertently running into
unexpected slow left-turning lorries. At the moment, there are no junctions
SEf the A59 between the two adjacent roundabouts giving a clear stretch of
road for around 2 miles.

it is the case that an attenuation pond needs to be built to avoid flooding
4f the Neddy Lane development, but the pond is only 20m. x about 5m., s©
surely does not need a new temporary road to remove the small volume of spoil.
with a little bit of foresight, the developers could surely move the spoil
within the site and up Dale View.




